
From: Donald Hilliard [mailto:don@homewatchwhitemountains.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 6:53 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Norther pass 
 
 
Hi Pamela, 
 
I want to express my deep opposition to the Northern Pass. 
I built my house in Bethlehem back in 2003.  I live at the top of a hill facing south west to 
Vermont.  The power lines will over take my pristine view and my property value will plummet. 
Please do not ruin my property and my property value. 
I was hoping to pass something valuable on to my kids. 
Please do not let all my hard work and life saving be taken away by Northern Pass. 
 
Sincerely  
 
Don Hilliard, Bethlehem, NH 
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